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Zoning Commission meeting minutes htzc 

                                                                 November 5, 2019 

 

Members present: Chris Johnson, Laney McLaughlin, Linda Miller, Anthony Sharp,  

Brenda Oliver and Brad Sager.   

Also present: Tom Frederick, Zoning Inspector  and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chris Johnson with all standing for the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

The minutes of the October 1, 2019 meeting were read. Ms. McLaughlin moved to approve the 

minutes. Ms. Miller seconded. The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

November 4, 2019 Trustee meeting: 

1.  Brad Sager was appointed to fill the alternate position on the board. His term will be until the 

end of 2019. 

2.  The Trustees held a public hearing on the proposed revisions to the Harrison Township 

Zoning Resolution. They approved the proposed revisions to Article 3 Definitions, Article 6 

Amendment, Article 10 District and General Provisions, Article 13 R-Residential District, 

Article 15 B-Business Districts and Article 24 Planned Unit Development (PUD) 

The approved revisions will be effective December 4, 2019. 

Mr. Frederick gave the board a preview of the Architectural Review that will be presented on 

November 19, 2019. 

At 7:41 pm Mr. Sharp moved to adjourn. Ms. Oliver seconded.  The motion passed with 

unanimous ayes. 

 

Respectfully submitted            

 

Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary         

 

Chris Johnson, Chair    

 

 

 


